
 

 

16 March 2021 

Our Residents and Representatives 

The Salvation Army Aged Care 

Greater Brisbane 

 

RE: RESTRICTIONS FOR GREATER BRISBANE RESIDENTIAL AGED CARE CENTRES  

 

Dear All,  

 

We are writing to advise you that the restrictions currently in place for Greater Brisbane 

residential aged care centres that came into effect on 13 March 2021 have been extended 

for 72 hours. Based on this, your Centre will remain at Risk Level 5 on our internal Risk 

Assessment Matrix until otherwise advised.  

As a reminder, visitors supporting end of life care will be permitted to access the Centre 

wearing a mask with permission from the Centre Manager. All other visitors are not 

permitted to visit their loved ones as a precaution at this time.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to navigate the COVID-

19 pandemic. If you have any questions, please get in touch with your Centre Manager.  

Kind regards,  

 

Samantha Jukes 

General Manager – Residential Services 

The Salvation Army Aged Care  


